
28 Mainsai Drive 
No. Kirgstown, R.I. 02852 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

1266 Riverview Drive 

Walnutport, PA 18088 

Telephone (401) 295-7160 

February 18, 1997 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your letter regarding the reception of WEGM on February 5, 1997. Your 

description of our programming that evening is accurate. This letter can serve as confirmation 

of your reception of WEGM. 

Assuming the board operator at that time of day (the station owner) lowered the 

transmitter to night power, WEGM was operating at 500 watts, omnidirectional. It is possible 

that the operator had not yet lowered power from our daytime output of 1000 watts. Either 

way, I am impressed that you could receive the station as far west as you are. We have 

received long distance reception reports before, but they are usually to the north or east. Our 

most distant reception report so far is from Scotland. 

WEGM went on the air on May 31, 1996 with a new 204 ft Pyrod antenna located in 

the Quonset Point-Davisville Industrial Park in North Kingstown, Rhode Island. WEGM is the 

reincarnation of WKFD, Wickford, Rhode Island which had been silent since 1990. Wickford 

is a village within the Town of North Kingstown. WKFD, which went on the air in 1961, was 

silenced when its 30 year old tower fell into Wickford Cove in August 1990. The current 

owners of the station waged a six year battle through bankruptcy court to get the station and 

put it back on the air. 

WEGM uses Westwood One's Adult Standards format 24 hours a day, with the 

exception of local programming, primarily on weekends. This format is delivered digitally to 

us by satellite along with Mutual News. Much of our equipment, including the 1978 Harris 

transmitter, is from WKFD and is performing very well considering the age of some of it. 

Tnank you for your letter and your interest in WEGM. Happy listening! 

Sincerely, 

Keith L. Fornai 

Operations Manager 


